
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 5 Learning Letter 
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Edition No. 13 

On Wednesday 10th July and Thursday 11th July we will have our final “Wilder Schools” days at 
Leigh base to see how our wildflower meadow and bee bank are progressing. Please add these 
dates to your diary. Here are some photos from our successful days at Leigh in March.    

            

Reminders:  

SWIMMING Smaller group- Wednesday. Please encourage your child to take responsibility for 

remembering their kit. 

PE is on a Tuesday and Friday in the Summer term. Please wear trainers on a Friday. 

HOMEWORK – due in on Tuesdays. There are several homework books that have gone missing – 
please help your child to track them down if they are missing theirs! 

As always, thank you very much for your help and co-operation in these matters! 

 

Welcome to the Summer Term! We hope you had a relaxing Easter break.  

 

Over the next two weeks we will be:           

 Continuing to explore and write journalistic texts – PLEASE SEE BELOW 

 Continuing work on geometry, including shape and position and direction in Maths. 

 Creating 3D models in computing. 

 Investigating the historical development of our local area with a focus on Victorian 
times. 

 Exploring the topic of relationships, via our PHSE programme Jigsaw. 

 Continuing to acquire and practise new athletic skills as well as practicing the Oxo 
Reel ready for Maypole.  

 Learning about the life cycles of different types of animals. 

 Whole class photo on Wednesday 24th April – Please make sure children wear a tie! 

 The Dogs Trust are visiting on Wednesday 24th April to talk to the children about 

being safe around dogs. There will be no actual dogs on site. 

It would really support our learning about journalistic texts if you could share appropriate newspaper 
articles with your children. There are a few child-orientated newspapers such as First News and The 

Week Junior available to purchase at Newsagents. 

A reminder that we are planning our school trip to Juniper Hall in 
Mickleham on MONDAY 3RD JUNE (the first day back after May half term). 
We are asking that children are dropped and collected from Juniper Hall 
please.  We are still looking for adult helpers so please get in touch if you 
could help! 
 


